COMPANY NAME to participate in Healthcare Compliance and Ethics Week

[bookmark: _GoBack]Healthcare Compliance and Ethics Week, November 4-10, 2018

City, State---date---Keeping up its tradition of encouraging employees to behave according to the highest of standards, COMPANY NAME announced today that it will be participating in Healthcare Compliance and Ethics Week, with resources and education provided by the American Orthotic & Prosthetic Association (AOPA). Corporate Compliance and Ethics Week is organized each year by the Society of Corporate Compliance and Ethics and Health Care Compliance Association.  As a part of its efforts COMPANY Name will be (LIST OF KEY THINGS THE COMPANY WILL BE DOING.)
COMPANY CEO QUOTE HERE (on commitment to compliance) 
Healthcare Compliance and Ethics Week is an extension of COMPANY NAME’s ongoing compliance and ethics program, which is headed by COMPLIANCE OFFICER NAME. COMPANY NAME has a code of conduct that all employees are expected to follow.  The code calls on employees to, “QUOTE FROM THE CODE.”
Company-wide compliance and ethics education, held (annually, twice a year, quarterly) provides the opportunity to roll-out new and updated compliance and ethics program policies  and reinforces with employees their compliance and ethics’ obligations. 
Quote here from CEO or CCO on workforce training or some other element of the compliance and ethics program and how it is important to the company.
About Company Name

About Corporate Compliance and Ethics Week
Corporate Compliance & Ethics Week is an initiative of the Health Care Compliance Association. HCCA is a member-based association for compliance professionals in the healthcare provider field. HCCA provides training, certification, networking, and other resources to members, which  include compliance officers and staff from a wide range of organizations, including hospitals, research facilities, clinics, and technology service providers.
